The

VILLAGE

MONTHLY NEWS



April 2025

Holiday Villages of Livingston Owners Association

UPCOMING EVENTS

Many THANKS to all of the Event Committee volunteers for your hard work and dedication in coordinating all of our fun actives and entertainment! It would not happen without you!

We have several events that we are still looking for folks to help coordinate.

Follow www.holidayvillageslivingston.com

Gumbo Cook-Off, Crawfish and Classic Car Show is this weekend and the weather is supposed to be great!

- * A Cooks meeting will be held Friday at 6:30 pm at the Clubhouse. Gumbo can either be (1) Seafood with optional sausage or (2) Chicken and sausage. Not both seafood and chicken together. The Open category can be anything (Pisolites, boudin balls, etc.). Dessert category can be anything (beignets, pralines, pie, etc.) and presentation plays a big role in a Bloody Mary! Turn in times: Bloody Mary at 10:00 am, Dessert at 11:00 AM, Open at 12 noon and Gumbo at 1:00 pm. Awards for 1st, 2nd, & 3rd place plus People's Choice.
- * The Crawfish Crew will be onsite from 11-1 pm serving up containers of Crawfish, Sausage, Potatoes and Corn for a \$20 Donation. People Choice Gumbo Tasting and vote will be open from 1-2 pm.
- * Classic Car & Truck Show starts at 9:00 am. Awards for top 10 cars and trucks and People's Choice.
- Don't forget to pick up a t-shirt! Just \$20.00



MEETINGS

Board Meetings: The April Board meeting has been **rescheduled to Saturday April 19th at 9:00 AM**. At the conclusion of this meeting, there will be a **meet and greet** with the Candidates running for the two open Board member positions.

Running for Position One: Scott Rhoades

Running for Position Five:

David (Buck) Tarhalla and TaLisa Samuel

The 2025 Annual Members Meeting and Vote will be held on Saturday May 17th at 10:00 AM. Ballots were mailed out on April 9th. You can mail in your ballot, you can vote in person, and you can drop off your ballot at the clubhouse. If you do not receive your ballot, call the office at 936-377-5500 or send an email to office@holidayvillageslivingston.com

MAINTENANCE AND ROADS

A big shout out and THANK YOU to the many volunteers that were able to help on Holiday Villages March 22nd Road workday! Together 32 volunteers made up 6 Crews and worked on patching potholes on 15 roads as well as made speed pumps for Hidden Oaks and Cooke-Jones. Additionally, volunteers provided Pulled Pork Sandwiches, Hot Dogs, Sausage, Chips, Beans and Pasta Salad for lunch at the lakeside pavilion



The Maintenance and Road crew has been very busy this past month. There is patch work going on every day. The crew is cleaning the mailroom, picking up trash and weed eating on a daily and weekly basis. Please be thoughtful of this hard working crew and do not throw your trash out of your vehicles into the ditches.